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Non-US Payment
The amounts specified on the registration forms are 
for United States dollars.    If you can make payment 
in US$, I encourage you to do so, simply because that
is the easiest option for myself.    Please do not send 
cash through the mail, though - just check or money 
order.
If you cannot make payment in US$, my bank has 
assured me that they can cash checks from most 



European countries, Canada, Mexico, and Japan.    If 
you write a check drawn on foreign currency, I ask 
that you make an effort to consider the exchange 
rate - if I receive a check for some number of Yen that
only translates to 80% of the required amount in US$,
I will in all likelihood be forced to send the check 
back.    I will wait for a couple weeks to see if a more 
appropriate exchange rate occurs.
Note to Boris Yeltsin:    I don't know what I'll do if 

you decide to register Stuart for your NeXT.    I just 
don't think my bank is going to want to touch a 



check drawn on the ruble.    Either Mir or Energia 
would get you a decent size site license, though.    
A MiG would get a slightly smaller one.


